
	
	

	

	

	
	
	
Robbie	Snow	
Waterfront	Concerts	
275	4th	Street	
Old	Town,	ME	04468	
	
Robbie,	
	
The	Public	Assembly	Facilities	Division	of	the	City	of	Portland	approves	your	request	to	
erect	a	tent	on	the	Maine	State	Pier.		We	understand	the	reason	for	usage	relates	to	the	
Dierks	Bentley	concert	on	Thursday	June	12th.	
	
The	tent	would	be	erected	on	the	12th	and	taken	down	the	same	day.	
	
Our	approval	should	assist	with	the	permitting	process,	and	we	wish	you	the	best	of	luck	
with	the	upcoming	event.	
	
Please	let	me	know	if	you	have	any	questions	or	need	any	assistance.	
	
All	the	best,	
	
	
	
Andrew	J.	Downs	
Director	
Public	Assembly	Facilities	
City	of	Portland	
	


